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Dear <Salutation>,

During this time of year when love is in the air, you have the 
unique opportunity to make a gift to honor who or what you 
loved during your time at Hood College.

Perhaps there was a professor, mentor, classmate, coach 
or even significant other who greatly impacted your life. Or 
maybe you loved a particular area on campus that brings 
back fond memories of your time on campus. Whatever 
it may be, we want you to celebrate what you love about 
Hood! 

How to participate in Hood’s 5-day Give to Who  
or What You Love campaign:

1. �Make a minimum $10 gift to the Hood Fund by visiting: 
https://secure.hood.edu/makeagift/. In the comment box, 
write who or what you love most about your time at Hood. 
For current faculty/staff members, we will forward your 
message directly to that person.

2. �In the blank space on the front of the postcard, fill out 
who or what you love most about Hood. Share a picture 
with you and your postcard message on your Facebook 
and Instagram accounts using the hashtag #iloveHood

Thank you for your participation!

P.S. If you do not have a social media platform,  
email your picture and what you loved most about  
your time at Hood to pergola@hood.edu, and we 
will post it for you!
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Bryan - I am guessing here on size... please advise
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